
Holiday collection/ drop-off site hours

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Dec. 17, 2020

For further information contact:
Department of Public Works
625 52nd St., room 305
Kenosha WI 53140
T: 262.653.4050   
F: 262.653.4056

KENOSHA –  There will be NO curbside garbage, recycling, bulk or tire collection on 
Friday, December 25, 2020 in recognition of Christmas Day and on Friday, January 1, 2021 in
recognition of New Years Day.   Garbage, recycling, bulk and tire collection will be delayed 
one day for Friday's routes ONLY and will be collected Saturday. 

If you have bulk items or tires that need to be collected, please call the Public Works 
Department at 653-4050 a minimum of one working day before your regular collection day.   
Please note that due to City Hall being closed several days during the holidays, pick ups 
requested for Monday, December 28 must  be scheduled by Thursday, December 23. Pick 
ups requested for Monday, January 4 must be scheduled by Wednesday, December 30.

City Hall will be closed Thursday, December 24; Friday, December 25; Thursday, December 
31, and Friday, January 1.

The Bulk Drop-off Site at 1001 50th Street will be closed Thursday, December 24 and 
Thursday, December 31. It is not open on Fridays.

The Concrete Drop-off Site at 6415 35th Avenue will be closed Thursday, December 24; 
Friday, December 25; Thursday, December 31, and Friday, January 1.


